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TO: REGISTERED BALLOT BODY 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen:  

Announcement: Nomination Period Opens for Standard Drafting Team  

The Standards Committee announces the following standards action: 

Nominations for Project 2007-11 — Disturbance Monitoring Standard Drafting Team 
(June 12–25, 2007) 
The Standards Committee is seeking industry experts to serve on the Disturbance Monitoring Standard 
Drafting Team (Project 2007-11).  If you are interested in serving on this team, please complete this 
nomination form and return it to sarcomm@nerc.net with “DME SDT Nomination” in the subject line 
by June 25, 2007.  For questions, please contact David Taylor at 609-651-5089 or 
dave.taylor@nerc.net.   

The drafting team will hold its first meeting August 7–9, 2007.  This project involves upgrading the 
overall quality of the two standards below; eliminating some gaps in the requirements; and eliminating 
some “fill-in-the-blank” components:  

 PRC-002 — Define and Document Disturbance Monitoring Equipment Requirements 

 PRC-018 — Disturbance Monitoring Equipment Installation and Data 

Standards Development Process 
The Reliability Standards Development Procedure contains all the procedures governing the standards 
development process.  The success of the NERC standards development process depends on stakeholder 
participation.  We extend our thanks to all those who participate.  If you have any questions, please 
contact me at 813-468-5998 or maureen.long@nerc.net. 
 

Sincerely,  
Maureen E. Long 
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